
	

Once	Upon	a	
Time...	

	

	

Year	1	Autumn	2	

In	Maths	

During	this	second	half	term	in	maths	we	will	
focus	on	Addition	and	Subtraction,	Geometry	
(shape)	and	finally	revisit	Place	Value.	The	
children	will	continue	to	use	practical	
equipment	and	problem	solving	to	support	
and	strengthen	their	learning.	The	children	will	
be	encouraged	to	develop	their	use	of	

In	Literacy	

Reading	is	one	of	the	main	priorities	for	our	Year	1	children.	Children	will	read	
to	an	adult	in	school	through	one	to	one	and	guided	reading	sessions.	
Alongside	reading,	children	will	also	be	given	weekly	phonics	sounds	and	tricky	
words	to	practice	at	home	and	children	will	also	engage	in	phonics	and	letter	
formation	sessions	daily	at	school.	We	will	be	having	a	big	focus	on	
handwriting	this	half	term.	

Linked	to	the	reading	we	are	going	to	help	children	develop	writing	through	
looking	at:		

Recounts	
Stories	with	a	familiar	setting	
Story	writing	
Diary	entries	

	

In	Computing	

In	Computing	we	will	be	focusing	on	
learning	to	type	and	manipulate	text	

and	images.	

As	Scientists	

As Scientists	we	will	begin	by	exploring	Seasonal	
Change.	After	this	we	will	be	investigating	Everyday	
Materials	and	linking	this	to	our	English	and	DT	work.
	

In	DT	we	will	be	
exploring	
Structures.	We	will	
be	using	our	
knowledge	of	
everyday	materials	
to	design	and	make	
houses	for	the	
Three	Little	Pigs.

In	R.E.	

The	children	will	be	learning	the	Christmas	Story	and	answering	
the	question	-	What	gifts	might	Christians	in	my	town	have	given	

Jesus	if	he	had	been	born	here	rather	than	Bethlehem?
	

	As	Musicians	

The	children	will	
be	learning	and	
performing	
Christmas	songs.	

In	PE	the	Fundamental	
Movement	Skills	will	be	

Dance	and	Yoga.	

In	PSHE	

In	PSHE	we	will	be	looking	at	Health	and	Wellbeing.	
We	will	be	learning	how	to	look	after	our	bodies	by	

eating	healthily	and	keeping	clean.	

Dear	Parents	&	Carers	

The	children	had	a	very	successful	first	half	
term	in	Year	1	and	they	have	settled	into	the	
new	routines	well.	The	Autumn	2	Curriculum	
Map	details	some	of	the	main	aspects	of	
learning	we	will	be	looking	at	up	until	the	

Christmas	break.	Please	continue	to	support	
your	child	by	practising	their	weekly	spellings	

and	daily	reading.	

Dates	for	your	diary	

12th	November	-	Odd	Sock	Day	(Anti	Bullying)	

14th	November	-	Spotty	Day	(Children	in	Need)	

15th	November	-	Individual/family	photographs	

26th	November	-	Parents	Evening	(4-7pm)	

10th	December	-	Year	1	Carol	Concert	(2pm)	


